
As we begin the school year, The Hull PTO invites you to support Hull Public Schools,  
educators, staff, students and the Hull Community with 

The Apple Project 
 

The Hull PTO has partnered with Rustic Marlin who designed 3 styles of signs. 
All signs are $22.  

to preorder please visit www.hullpto.org 
distribution will take place once the stock has arrived in Hull 

 

Orders due by Friday, October 9 
 

 

   
   

 
 

Notice: The program/event listed in this material is organized and provided by independent private organizations and instructors not employed or sponsored by 
or affiliated with the Town of Hull or its School Department. The program information is provided here only for the public’s convenience and does not constitute 

a recommendation or endorsement. The Town and its School Department have no responsibility or liability for said program or event. All inquiries should be 
directed to the sponsoring organization. 


